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Dear Members of  the Prince George!s County Democratic Central Committee,


I am deeply honored and humbled to accept the position of  Chair of  the Prince 
George!s County Democratic Central Committee. I want to thank each of  you for 
your vote of  confidence and your support of  my candidacy. Your trust in my 
leadership inspires me, and I am committed to working tirelessly to uphold the values 
and vision of  our Committee.


Throughout my career, I have dedicated more than 25 years to executive leadership 
within the U.S. Federal Government, managing international programs and serving 
directly under the Commissioner of  the FDA. These experiences have equipped me 
with the skills and perspective needed to navigate complex challenges and deliver 
results. In addition, my tenure as a Director for several Fortune 500 companies and my 
role as the CEO and Founder of  JI-Solutions, a Health IT and Biomedical Consulting 
Firm established in 2011, have provided me with a strong foundation in organizational 
management, strategic planning, and innovation.


Beyond my professional career, my commitment to our community has been 
unwavering. I have had the privilege of  serving on the boards of  several esteemed 
organizations, where my leadership skills and expertise have been a valuable asset. 
These opportunities have deepened my passion for service and reinforced my belief  in 
the power of  collective action to create meaningful change.




As we move forward, I am proud to be supported by an exceptional executive team 
that shares a steadfast commitment to advancing the mission and vision of  the Central 
Committee. Together, we will work to foster unity, engagement, and progress within 
our organization and our community.


This is a time of  transition and opportunity for our Committee, and we cannot 
succeed without your continued support and active participation. I encourage each of  
you to remain engaged, share your ideas, and collaborate as we chart a path forward 
together. Together, we will build on the strong foundation of  our Committee and work 
to achieve the goals that align with our shared Democratic values.


Thank you again for this incredible honor. I look forward to serving alongside you and 
advancing the important work of  the Prince George!s County Democratic Central 
Committee.


In service,


Sylvia Johnson

Sylvia L. Johnson

Chair, Prince George!s County Democratic Central Committee



